From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 9:02 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Jonathan Lewin
Subject: Re: New York Travel Information

Steve- Not sure if any of the other attendees got back to you yet but we did complete this travel. 

Best,

Jonathan

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Bureau of Support Services

Chicago Police Department

3510 S Michigan Av

Chicago, IL 60653

312-745-5755

312-744-DATA (24 hr Help Desk)

Twitter: @CPD_Tech

www.ChicagoPolice.org
From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 7:21 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: New York Travel Information
Importance: High
 

Steve,
 
Per attached I have been invited to participate in a meeting at New York City Police Department (NYPD) to discuss best practices, to be funded by the University of Chicago Crime Lab. This meeting will take place on 15 - 16 December, with reasonable allowable travel expenses to be covered by the Crime Lab.

Can you advise if this travel is approved?
 
Best,
Jonathan
 
 
Jonathan H. Lewin
Deputy Chief
Chicago Police Department
Bureau of Support Services
 
General: 312-745-5755
Direct: 312-745-6205
24 Hr Help Desk: 312-744-DATA
